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General Resolution - IGJ No. 01/08 - Suspension of General Resolution IGJ 06/06

General Resolution IGJ No. 01/08 (the “Resolution”) was published in the Official Gazette on April 21, 2008. The Resolution provides for the suspension of the effects of General Resolution IGJ No. 06/06
 for a one-year term.

General Resolution IGJ No. 06/06 regulates section 66 of Law 19,550 concerning information to be provided by managers in the directors’ report of corporations. This resolution provides for the directors’ report layout and scope and requires the inclusion of, among others, corporate policies, main goals according to said policies, contractual and non-contractual obligations, definition of goals, approximate estimate of shareholders’’ contributions, etc.

Thus, IGJ, through the Resolution, considers it appropriate to revisit the suitability of the application of General Resolution No. 06/06 by analyzing the directors’ reports of corporations submitted in 2008 in order to assess the real contents or formalities of compliance with Law 19,550. 

April 2008

Should you have any question or comments regarding the foregoing, please do not hesitate to contact us by calling (54 11) 4116-4155 or via e-mail addressed to info@kahale.com.ar.

Kahale Abogados is not responsible for any actions (or lack thereof) taken as a result of relying on or in any way using information contained in this communication and in no event shall be liable for any damages resulting from reliance on or use of this information. Readers should take specific advice when dealing with specific situations.
� General Resolution IGJ 06/06 was published in the Official Gazette on July 26, 2006.
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